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CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY #1: 
Temporary Traffic Shift on NW 37 Avenue (Douglas Road) between NW 21 Street and NW 25 Street: 
Commencing Tuesday, June 22, 2010 through Thursday, June 24, 2010 from 9:00 P.M. to 5:30 A.M. (Nightly):  As 
part of the utility pre-work for the construction of the future Miami Central Station (MCS), crews will be placing barrier 
wall along the median of NW 37th Avenue (Douglas Road) between NW 21 Street and NW 25 Street to secure the work 
zone for the upcoming installation of the new 16” watermain which will improve the water service in the area. 
Northbound and Southbound traffic on Douglas Road will then be shifted to the East.  One lane in each direction will 
remain open at all times.  In addition, access to businesses will be maintained. This new traffic pattern will be in place 
for approximately 8 weeks while crews complete the installation of the watermain.  Work will be performed by 
Turner Construction (Ramtech) on behalf of the Florida Department of Transportation. 
 
Nearby business interests and residents affected by construction of the Miami Intermodal Center and other nearby construction 
projects will receive periodic Maintenance of Traffic (MOT) bulletins giving road closure information and suggesting alternate 
routes. This information is being provided by the One Stop Shop Traffic Information Program sponsored by the Florida Department 
of Transportation and its partnering agencies Miami-Dade County, Miami-Dade Aviation Department, Miami International Airport, 
Miami-Dade Expressway Authority, Tri-Rail, Miami-Dade Transit, Miami-Dade Office of Public Transportation Management, Cities 
of Miami, Hialeah, Miami Springs and Virginia Gardens, and local Utilities. Thank you for your patience while we work to improve 
the roadways in this area. For more information about construction impacts, please contact the MIC CAP Office at (305) 870-7888; 
Project Field Office, 3845 NW 25th Street, Miami, Florida 33142.  Motorists are encouraged to call 511 before they drive, or log on to 
www.fl511.com for real-time traffic and lane closure information. For additional information about the MIC Program, please go to 
www.micdot.com or contact the MIC Public Affairs Program Manager, Ric Katz at (305) 573-4455. 
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La información anterior esta sujeta a cambios, dependiendo de 
que el plan de trabajo se desarrolle como está previsto, y no 

ocurran cambios debido a circunstancias inesperadas. 

The above construction schedule could change because of 
extreme weather conditions or other unforeseen circumstances. 
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